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A.GINFO 09 (2022) Olave Program Resources Update 
 
National Olave Program resources have been reviewed and updated. The Olave Program’s web 
presence is also about to change. Please note the following summary of the changes. 

Olave Program Handbook 

This document has been the main source of information on the Olave Program since the Olave 
Program review in 2015. This valuable resource has now been reviewed and modernised to become 
the Olave Program Handbook.  

Olave Program History  

Information on the history of the Olave Program has been moved from the Olave Program 
Handbook and is now a separate resource. 

Olave Program Web Presence Changes  

The current Olave Program Resource website will be decommissioned on 31 May 2022. 

1. Olave Program information, including the handbook and history resource are now available 
on the Olave Program webpage of the GGA website here - girlguides.org/programs/olave-
program/  
 

2. Policies and procedures relating to the Olave Program that were previously in the Olave 
Program Resource can be found on Guide Lines under the Olave Program tab here –  
Guidelinesforgirlguides.org.au/guide_linesw/guiding/olave/ 
 

Action required: 

Please circulate as widely as possible.  

Distribute information to all Olave Program members.  

 

For any enquiries, please contact:  

Nicola Jones, National Coordinator – Olave on olave@guides.org.au 
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